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Bureau of Animal and Plant Health Inspection and Quarantine (BAPHIQ)

BAPHIQ will implement “Quarantine Requirements for the Importation of Animal Vaccines” since July 1st, 2006

BAPHIQ announced that, in view of serious outbreaks in many regions of the world of important animal diseases, such as avian influenza, rabies and foot and mouth disease. BAPHIQ would implement the “Quarantine Requirements for the Importation of Animal Vaccines” on July 1, 2006 to prevent the invasions of diseases. 

In accordance with the requirements, the importers should apply to the animal quarantine authority-BAPHIQ for quarantine inspection upon the arrival of all vaccines for animal use, including “3002.30.10.00-4 vaccines against foot and mouth disease”and“3002.30.90.00-7 other vaccines for veterinary medicine” listed in the Code of the Standard Classification of Commodities of the Republic of China (C.C.C.Code) at the airports or seaports of our country since July 1, 2006.

To import firstly, the importers shall have the license for importation of veterinary drugs or permit for importation approved by the national competent authority. Secondly, each consignment shall be accompanied with an original certificate issued by the quarantine authority of the exporting country and a copy of the license for importation of veterinary drugs or of the permit for importation approved by the national competent authority. BAPHIQ will conduct inspection of each shipment and if passed, issue the veterinary certificate for import.

BAPHIQ underlined that all the importers must follow the new requirements in order to safeguard the production of animal husbandry and protect the health of people and animals. 
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